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Farmington Senior Citizens 11-20-23 

 

November 20, 2023  

 

Meeting number 896 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:04 PM on Monday, 

November 20, 2023 by Secretary Kathy Wagner.  Fifteen members were present. 

 

Then members enjoyed a dish to pass lunch. 

 

Secretary Kathy Wagner resumed the regular meeting at 12:50 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the November 6th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of November 20, there is $475.89 in the Treasury.  $9.00 from the 50/50 raffle 

and $11.50 for dues were added.   

 

Birthday:  None 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  Sue Howland will send a card to Lou Eck.   

   

Entertainment:   

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has arranged for a psychic to attend the December 18th 

meeting. 

• The December 18th meeting is a dish to pass meeting. 

 

 

Old Business:   

• Kathy Wagner reminded members to arrive at Cheap Charlie’s for the Christmas Party between 

11:30 and 11:45 on December 4th.  She will bring the list with everyone’s selection. 

 

New Business:   

• Kathy Wagner handed out a copy of the meeting calendar for January 2024 to June 2024. 

• Kathy Wagner reminded members about the Club’s policy for cancelling meetings when there 

is bad weather.  If either the Canandaigua or Victor schools are closed, there will be no 

meeting. 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:  None 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Andrea Sidare won $5.50 in the 50/50 raffle.   

 

After the regular meeting, Lynn Costello, Andrea Sidare, and Kathy Wagner shared jokes. 

 

Kathy Wagner closed the meeting about 1:11 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


